Town of Summit

The Town Board met in regular session on August 11th, 2025 at 7:00 p.m. at the town fire hall. President
Travis Benthin present, members Frank Redlin & Dale Bauer present. Others present were: Norma Arend-
finance officer, Calvin Pies, Sandra Lowery, Jim Thurman, Connie Brotzel, Arlo Anderson, David Cardwell, Josh
Neuhard, Garrett Fonder, Mike Tunnissen, Mike Crawford and Sally Sorenson.

Benthin called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. Public communications: Garrit Fonder had questions
regarding his water leak.

Motion by Benthin, second by Redlin to approve the minutes, financial reports and claims as presented.
Motion carried. *Insert Claims

Old Business: None.

New business: Motion by Redlin, second by Bauer to approve a one day liquor license for the Summit Fire
Department on September 20t". The Summit Fire Department will be responsible for security. The street will
be blocked off between the firehall and the bar. Motion carried.

The first reading of the 2026 budget was held.

The board went into executive session to discuss overdue daycare bills.

The next regular town board meeting will be Monday, September 8th (due to Labor Day) at 7:00pm at the
town fire hall.

Norma Arend, Finance Officer



